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Boys Basketball
Our boys team has 6-4 record and are currently second in the conference. Our team went back to the 
Western A Tip Off this year.

We are just finishing up the first semester of school and are expecting 100% of our boy’s team to be 
passing 2 credits at the end of the semester to be able to continue playing on our team.

We will be started the second half of the season and the coaches and team are working very hard in 
practice and their expectations are to finish at the top of the conference.

This year’s divisional tournament will be played at Ronan High School on February 23, 24 and 25.

Girls Basketball
Our girls’ team has a 7-0 record and are currently first in the conference. Like the boy’s team our girls 
went back to the Western A Tip Off tournament and did very well.

The girls our playing very well this season. Our coaching staff and players are expecting a strong finish at 
the end of the regular season.

We are expecting that all of the girls will very well academically at the end of the first semester.

Boys Wrestling
We have a very young team this year and are led by 3 upper classman this season, who are doing very 
well. We have our last home wrestling match on January 28, 2023, which will also be our special guest 
night for our wrestling team.

The Western A Divisional wrestling tournament will held at Polson High School on February 3 and 4, 
2023. 

State will on February 10 and 11, 2023 at Billings.

Girls Wrestling
We have 17 girls out for wrestling this season and they are doing an awesome job of wrestling this 
season. We have had girls place anywhere from 1st Place to 6th place at the tournaments that they have 
wrestled in. 

This year we will have a divisional wrestling tournament for girls, and State Wrestling tournament in 
Billings on February 10 and 11, 2023.



We are looking for great things for our girl’s team at the State tournament.

Cheerleading
We have 14 girls on the varsity cheer team and 9 girls on the junior varsity and freshmen team. The girls 
have been working very hard at learning their cheer routines. It has been very enjoyable hearing and 
seeing them perform during the games.

Speech, Debate and Drama
Speech, Debate and Drama will be competed in the Divisional tournament last weekend at Columbia 
Falls so we don’t have the results at the time of the report. The State meet is January 27 and 28, 2023 in 
Sidney Montana. Our two participants are doing very well this season. The head coach is very confident 
that all 7 kids will qualify for the State Tournament.

Thank you
Tony Wagner


